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Tool Policy Bulletin No. 571-2996
June 22, 1998

Due to excessive demand and increased costs, STEMCO will no longer allow 

an “Open Door Policy” for Distributors or OE Dealers to order tools at no-charge. 

All orders for tools placed by STEMCO Distributors and OE Dealers will be invoiced 

at the current STEMCO Distributor price. STEMCO tools are a non-discountable item.

STEMCO does however recognize the need for no-charge tools. You may contact your

local STEMCO DSM for alternative methods of obtaining tools at no-charge for STEMCO

fleet customers.

Thank you for your continued support of STEMCO products.

To: All Distributors and OE Service Dealers 
of STEMCO Wheel End Products
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